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Registration for the Tulane University Fall 2023 Virtual Career Fair is now
open!
 
We hope you can join us on September 27th from 11:00 am - 2:00 pm Central
Time for this great opportunity to meet and connect with our amazing students.
 
Whether you have full-time roles, internships, or fellowships to fill, the fall fair is the
best way to connect with many Tulane students at one event and maximize your
time
 
Tulane’s 7,780 full-time undergraduate students in 75 majors and minors are eager
to connect and learn about careers in your industry and organization.
 
Registration is below and free for employers this semester. We hope you can
join us!
 

Fall 2023 Tulane Virtual Career Fair
September 27, 2023 • 11:00 am - 2:00 pm CDT
43 employers attending

https://sse.tulane.edu/print/pdf/node/4900
https://email.mail.joinhandshake.com/c/eJxkj0Fu6yAURVcDk69v4QcmMGDw9S1voAuwMLzENAYiDO32q7hWpahDLvceneeNUm5RFE0vNfRM6IHR1XgtpFtAOz34K8LSSyEuahmk0kJp5ulqk99Xe8c52n2fMdqwzcGbnl8YV4IGAww4U_3Qc6aZ6oS1UkjBFuB41aCIYM9N955D-oF1Lke6mbXWx074PwITgam2zSb8XSQwOVsQy3y1oewEJsFYzwifXpQIH08pAnLL5fkmIFuN855bcUj4eAyefSznV0QfWiR8PDBn6HKqmOoL8chtfNhwS4SPLYW52nLDiv5bYaePkn1zdV6au2M1_w_pPw5TxUKLcStGTDci2Kf9wO48F32j1QgOf9_cmvP2FQAA__8cioox


 
 
Register Here!
 
 
At our fair, you’ll be able to engage with students in a variety of formats,
including:
 

Video, audio, and text chats with students
Group meetings with up to fifty participants
1:1 meetings scheduled in advance or after a group session

 
 
We greatly value your partnership and look forward to connecting you with our
students this fall!
 
If you have any additional questions, please contact:
Edward Cruz and Kathryn Santanilla in Newcomb-Tulane College Career
Services (ecruz@tulane.edu and ksantanilla@tulane.edu)
 
 
Please reach out to us for additional opportunities to engage with our students

https://email.mail.joinhandshake.com/c/eJxkkEuOnDAQQE9jNtEgu6owZsEiCuICOQAqTHVDBtvImBnl9lF3OtnM9tVHem_pnfOzq6Q3tgOjqWt0tfbU2tYwWtMYb2bTNTOb5aZx5sW0QFCtHJdz5XeZAp_nJIG3fdqW3mCr0VG19aABtTONQd1pVxOzJUt6BpRbB06RftzUv9IW_z-rfQrV3q-lHKfC7wpGBSMfx9ctBaPnLJKnG2_5VDCS1kYrGCUce_oteTqyfGzyqXCc7qxwgJpca9BiUxORNg0aqh_WmgDIvWH7KNC1rjZNR5Zs07YK7J6ywgEV2KuE6UxX9qJweGo_DCS_RkGW7QoKh2eMF_QpFolF4fAq849zOHi7R4XDFbepcL5LkeVvyLM6clouX6b58u9S-h9P1W9eYpFc5d6vEiTeFelP_pC6XDtHqWW5qtITwttPv6a0_wkAAP__Wz2VGQ
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